[bookmark: _GoBack]To all Church Ranch Clients and Perspective Clients,

Church Ranch Event Center is and will be here, when our communities are back up and running normally.
We just wanted to let everyone know that we will continue to work with all our wonderful clients, as we chart this unknown territory together.
Please know that we are not closing our doors, longer than is mandated. As soon as it is safe for everyone to be around each other again, we will be having all events, as planned, including all dates that we had to move, due to the Covid-19 pandemic.
Church Ranch is committed to giving all our clients the same great service and special day, they were dreaming of. 
Please know that we are all here and still working, selling and planning all events, just as we would be if our doors were still open. We have just made some adjustments, while working from our homes, like telephone or skype meetings, instead of in person, as well as, virtual tours for new events.
Just know that we are all in this together and will come out of it together, as well.
Until we get to see you again, face to face; stay healthy and safe and be kind to each other.
From the Church Ranch Event Center team.
